
 
 
 

 
 

URGENT 
 
 
No. DB1/405/2013/HRD                   Dated: 10th January, 2013 
 
 
From, 
 The Director 
 
 
To, 
 All heads of Institutions except Engineering Colleges. 
 
 
Sir, 
 

 Sub: - IHRD – Admission to fresh batch of DCA course – March 2013 –  

                      Willingness called for - reg:- 

 
 
 Admission for fresh batch of DCA course is proposed to commence 

during March 2013. In this regard, you are requested to furnish your willingness 

to conduct the above course in your institution by return mail so as to enable this 

office to move on with the admission procedure. 

 

          Yours Sincerely 
          Sd/-   
            DIRECTOR 
Approved For Issue 
 
 
    Sd/- 
Head Clerk 
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